
Friday 10th December 2021 

 
Lateral Flow Tests 
 
Following Public Health advice, please take a lateral flow test before you come to school to 
watch any of your childrens Christmas assemblies.  
 
Lateral Flow Test Kits are available to pick up at both school gates each morning and 
afternoon next week. We need to keep each other safe and allow each and everyone of us 
to be able to enjoy Christmas without any isolations.  
 
Please if you feel in anyway not 100% please do not come to school. Also if any of your 
children feel not 100% please do not send them into school. 
 
Miss Barker 
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